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Comments: Please do not limit my rights as a climber. The climbing community has been successfully managing

their anchors without issue for decades. Please let us to continue managing ourselves rather than land managers

from an office. The impact of an anchor here and there enables numerous positive wilderness experiences for

such minimal impacts. The average forest user wouldn't even be near a crag and wouldn't notice a bolt unless it

were right in front of them. Please consult with experienced climbers, we are very much in a conservation

mindset and value all users alike. 


